- GOVERNMENT OF SINDH
JINNAH POSTGRADUATE MEDICAL CENTRE
KARACHI-75510

CANCELLATION OF TENDER NOTICE o

With reference to Jinnah Postgraduate Medical Centre, Karachi advertisement published
in Daily “ Kawish” dated 30" December,2017 and SPPRA (www.pprasindh.com) in serial

No.31086 for out sourcing security services from private agencies for the year 2016-2017 is
hereby cancelled.

DR.SEEMIN JAMALI
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
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